
Submitter: Antoinette Lopes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Environment and Natural Resources 

Measure: HB4080 

Wolves are a vital part of our ecological system. We must do all we can to protect 

them especially given the fires we have endured and continue to see getting worse 

every year. Wolves can help restore our forrests and rivers which is beyond important 

in order to help reduce and improve future fires. Please, it is imperative that we do 

not kill them and instead do what we can to help them.  


